A.S.B. Bulletin 11/6/17 —Monday
Readers: Alyzea Deputron and Abby Thao

Good morning Delta Kings and Queens!
Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance
I pledge allegiance to the Flag
of the United States of America,
and to the Republic for which it stands:
one Nation under God, indivisible,
With Liberty and Justice for all...

Congratulations to every one who qualified and participated in our Royal Assembly last Friday. We had
over 680 students who earned over a 3.0 and/or had perfect attendance. Remember, those students
qualify for rewards that you will learn about at tomorrow’s assembly during your English classes. If you
did not get your certificate, come see Coach Berg in K1 at lunch this week or immediately after school
until 2:25.

Boy’s Basketball tryouts start today. Varsity will be from 3 until 5:30, and both the Freshmen and JV will
try out together from 7 to 9, all in the big gym. Be there early and remember, you must have a try out
card in order to try out.

Winter Sports Try-Outs: All students interested in playing Boys/Girls Basketball, Boys/Girls Soccer,
Boys/Girls Wrestling this winter will need a Physical and be cleared through the Athletic Director's office
before you can try out. Swing by the AD Office located near the swimming pool for more info. See Coach
Nguyen if you are interested in playing any of the sports listed.

Girls Basketball-Tryouts begin today for girls basketball. Varsity and JV are from 3-5 and Freshmen from
5-7. If you don't have a physical and still want a chance to tryout please come to the beginning of the
practice to talk to coach Markley or to room R10 right after school to get information.

Wrestling Try-outs starting Monday Nov. 6th from 3-530pm. Sports physical and player packet needs to
be filled out and turned into Coach Nguyen to receive tryout cards. Come by the wrestling room to sign up
and get the players packet from Coach Tep.

The Homework Center is open. Homework Center is in the library every Monday/Wednesday/Thursday
from 2:30-4. You must be working or you will be asked to leave.

BSU Meetings will be held on Monday's at lunch in Room R20 in Mr. Estrada's class.

Attention Seniors UOP CIP Program will be on campus November 15th Please come to the career center
to sign up.

Any seniors applying for CSU's or UC reminder the deadline to apply is NOVEMBER 30th please see
your counselor BEFORE YOU SUMBIT!

Reminder to seniors Local Scholarship is due December 15th with all supporting documents to the Career
Center! We will be holding a workshop on November 28th please come to the Career Center to sign up!



Reminder students who are needing help with the following the career center is open during lunch and
after school for CSU, UC and private college applications. Financial aid help, local scholarships and much
more, Please see Ms.Hernandez or Mrs. Suarez!

There are no home athletic events for this week.

Today we celebrate the letter D in Stagg PRIDE which stands for Determination with this quote from

Tommy LaSorda:
“The difference between the impossible and the possible lies in a man’s determination.”

And Always Remember: Stagg PRIDE INSIDE!”



